
STATEMENT ON WJAR AND SINCLAIR BROADCASTING

Providence’s WJAR-TV (channel 10) has been purchased by media conglomerate
Sinclair, which has a track record of promulgating conservative propaganda with the
employees and correspondents of its media outlets, insisting that they put this propaganda
on the air. The following article provides a brief history of this activity, quoting
investigations by the New York Times and the Washington Post:
https://www.salon.com/2017/07/21/a-short-history-of-the-right-wing-politics-of-sinclair-
broadcasting_partner/. Additional articles can easily be found by Googling “Sinclair
Broadcasting and Right-Wing Propaganda.”

If you wish to express your concern about this happening at WJAR (it already is…), you
can send an email to vvetters@wjar.com.
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